Holiday Creek Homeowner’s Association

MEETING MINUTES 

04/27/13
· Meeting was called to order at 7.01 p.m. and lasted approx. 30 minutes
· There were 8 of 65 homes represented at the meeting (12.3%).
· We reviewed the 2012 Budget vs. Actual and went over the 2013 Proposed Budget with the homeowners present at the meeting and answered questions.  

· Past Due (Carry-over) Balances:  Unfortunately, there are few residences that have past due balances.  This represents 15.3% of our community.  Please note that those accounts (which are 2+ months past due) may have a lien placed on their property and litigation may occur.  Additionally, the homeowner will be responsible for all filing fees, court costs, and legal fees.  All homeowners in attendance agreed to pursue legal action for those with past due balances.
· Approved:  There was a vote for 2013 Board Members.  The meeting quorum unanimously approved the following Holiday Creek Board Members for 2013, which include:  (1) Bill Roberts (2) Della Stafford  (3) Heather Ficken.  

Congratulations to our new Board!
· Approved:  The meeting quorum unanimously approved the Architectural /Agricultural Control Committee (ACC) Members  (1) Della Stafford, (2) Kathleen Hurlburt, (3) April Martin, and (4) Michelle Limbaugh.  Thanks for your volunteer efforts!

· Approved: The meeting quorum unanimously approved the 2013 HOA Budget.

